Dear Albright Families,

We hope this letter finds you all healthy and well. It's hard to believe that it is already December. The PBIS team would like to wrap your child with a gift of kindness for the holiday season and we have school related materials for pick up as well. We are asking parents to come to Albright's door #1 (main entrance) on Wednesday, December 9<sup>th</sup> during the designated times below. If the time slot does not work for you, please come on Thursday between 7:30am and 12:00pm.

When picking up, please park in the front of the building on Villa and go to door #1 to receive your child's gift and school items.

Please wear a mask and practice social distancing when approaching the building. A staff member will be in the foyer and hand you your child's gift and school items.

## Wednesday, December 9th

8 <sup>th</sup> Grade	Time Slot: 11:00-12:00 pm
7 <sup>th</sup> Grade	Time Slot: 12:00 - 1:00 pm
6 <sup>th</sup> Grade	Time Slot: 1:00 - 2:00 pm
5 <sup>th</sup> Grade	Time Slot: 2:00 - 3:00 pm

Thursday, December 10th Any time between 7:30 am and 12:00 pm

Take Care and Stay Healthy,

Gerrie Aulisa and Angie Ross